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19 December 2021, Jeddah, Saudi Arabia  
 
The Red Sea Lodge in its third edition is opening its doors for submissions in early January 2022. After 
the glowing success of the first edition of the Red Sea International Film Festival, the Red Sea Lodge is 
excited to welcome all new submissions to support in the development of Saudi and Arab film projects. 
 
The Red Sea Lodge urges all Arab and Saudi filmmakers and producers to apply and hone their 
ambitions to produce top notch cinematic masterpieces. The Red Sea Lodge, in cooperation with 
TorinoFilmLab, seeks to empower cinematic talents, preparing them to launch and succeed in the world 
of cinema.  
 
 

END 
For further press information:  
media@redseafilmfest.com  

 

Editors Notes: 

Red Sea International Film Festival 
The inaugural edition of the Red Sea International Film Festival is set to bring the best in Arab and World 
Cinema to the UNESCO world heritage site of Jeddah Old Town.  
 
The Festival will showcase a compelling slate of new and diverse films, alongside a retrospective 
programme celebrating the masters of cinema as well as introducing audiences to exciting new voices 
from the region and beyond. The Festival will provide a platform for Arab filmmakers and industry 
professionals from around the world to connect, host feature and short film competitions, and present a 
series of events, masterclasses, and workshops to support emerging talent.  
 
The Red Sea International Film Festival will take place from December 6 -15, 2021. 
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